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January 24, 2025

Darrell White, Interim Procurement Director
Augusta, Georgia Procurement Department
535 Telfair Street, Suite 605

Augusta, GA 30901

RE: Award Recommendation for Bid #24-272 Cargo Road/Rental Car Access Improvement Project
Dear Mr. White,

| am requesting Bid 24-272, for the Cargo Road/Rental Car Access Improvement Project, be awarded to
E.R. Snell Contractor, who is the qualifying low bidder. The amount of this bid was $589,789.50

If you have additional questions, please contact me at (706} 796-4040 or via email at

hjudon@augustaga.gov.

Sincerely,

ot £ 4

Herbert L. Judon, Jr., A.A.E, IAP
Executive Director

Cc: Nancy M. Williams, Contract Compliance Administrator, Augusta Procurement Department



M e a d 5955 Core Road, Suite 515

North Charleston, South Carolina 29406
] 803-520-2986

| I u nt meadhunt.com

January 17, 2025

Mr. Herbert L. Judon, Jr. AAE., IAP
Executive Director

Augusta Regional Airport

1501 Aviation Way

Augusta, Georgia 30906

Subject: Cargo Road / Rental Car Access Road Improvement Project
Dear Mr. Judon:

The Augusta Procurement Department has publicly Bid the Plans and Specifications for the Cargo Road /
Rental Car Access Road Improvement project which includes but is not limited to the reconstruction and
extension of the existing Cargo Road to connect to the existing Credit Card lot (see attached exhibit).

Mead and Hunt, Inc. has reviewed the response to the advertisement for bids (IFB #24-272) for the project.
Bids were opened and read publicly on December 18, 2024, at 3.00 pm, local time at the Augusta
Procurement Department. Bids were received from E.R. Snell Contractor Inc., Reeves Construction, and
JHC Corporation.

Based on Mead & Hunt's review, we recommend awarding the base bid to E.R. Snell Contractor in the
amount of $589,789.50 (See attached Bid Tabulation). The unit costs for each of the items and the overall
project cost are in line with costs for similar projects in the region. After evaluating the costs for this work,
we believe that it is an appropriate amount for the work involved. Based upon our review and the City’s
Procurement Department's review, we believe E.R. Snell has submitted a responsive bid and is a
responsible, experienced airport pavement paving contractor.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,
MEAD & HUNT, INC.

PR s

Edwin J Scott, Jr., P.E.
Project Manager



cc:
Darrell White, City of Augusta Procurement
Nancy Williams, City of Augusta Procurement
Elizabeth Giles, Augusta Regional Airport
Herbert Judon, Augusta Regional Airport
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